
Cabot Completes Fumed Silica Expansion Project in China

April 18, 2012
Cabot Bluestar Chemical Co. Ltd. increases fumed silica production in Jiangxi, China

JIANGXI, China & BOSTON, Apr 18, 2012 (BUSINESS WIRE) --Cabot Corporation (NYSE: CBT) and joint venture partner China National Bluestar
Group announced the completion of its new fumed silica expansion project at the Spark Industrial Park in Jiangxi Province, China.

The two companies began expansion on the project in September 2010. The expansion solidifies Cabot's position as one of the world's largest
producers of fumed silica. The Jiangxi site can now produce up to 15,000 metric tons of product annually, with the near term potential to further expand
to 20,000 metric tons as demand in Asia grows.

The facility incorporates the industry's most advanced manufacturing technologies to produce a broad range of highly pure, electronics-grade fumed
silica for key growth segments including silicone parts for automotive and industrial applications, composite parts such as windmill blades, automotive
panels and boat hulls, and electronics applications such as CMP slurries, solar panel adhesives and electrophoretic toners.

"This site demonstrates the power of collaboration between our companies," said Patrick Prevost, Cabot president and chief executive officer. "In
working closely together, Cabot and Bluestar are finding new ways to create enabling products for our customers through sustainable manufacturing
technologies."

"An important part of Cabot's strategy is to be close to our customers in growing markets," said Jeff Zhu, Cabot president, Asia Pacific Region. "Our
Jiangxi site is critical to serving our customers in Asia, and our new expanded facility will allow us to grow with them."

"As we continue to strengthen our global fumed silica business, we appreciate the support provided by the Jiangxi Provincial Government, the Jiujiang
Municipal Government, and the Yongxiu County Government as well as our partners that have helped to build this facility," said Zhu.

Ren Jianxin, founder and president, China National Bluestar Group, and general manager, ChemChina, said, "Our collaboration with Cabot is integral
to our ability to optimize resources and create a closed loop system that demonstrates our commitment to resource conservation and environmental
protection. Furthermore, the successful completion of the Cabot Bluestar expansion establishes a foundation for our future development in the
performance materials and silicone industry, enabling us to increase the production at the Bluestar Silicon Monomer plant and downstream silicones
compounding."

Fumed silica is a collection of very-fine non-porous particles that increase the performance of many applications, including silicones, adhesives,
toners, composites and coatings. Cabot sells many of its fumed silica products under the CAB-O-SIL(R) brand, both untreated and treated.

ABOUT CABOT CORPORATION

Cabot Corporation is a global specialty chemical and performance materials company headquartered in Boston, Mass, USA. Cabot's other major
products are carbon black, fumed silica, inkjet colorants, aerogel, elastomer composites, and cesium formate drilling fluids. The company's website is:
http://www.cabotcorp.com.

ABOUT CHINA NATIONAL BLUESTAR (GROUP) CORPORATION

China National Bluestar Group is centered on the chemical industry but focuses on new chemical materials and special chemicals. Since its
foundation in 1984, Bluestar has developed rapidly and has grown into one of China's most successful chemical companies through constant
innovations and M&A. Headquartered in Beijing, it now has 45 factories and 17 R&D centers around the world, in 150 countries and regions with a
total asset of 50 billion RMB and sales revenue of more than 40 billion RMB. More information can be found on http://www.china-bluestar.com.

Safe Harbor Statement under the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995: Statements in the press release regarding Cabot's business that
are not historical facts are forward looking statements that involve risks and uncertainties. For a discussion of such risks and uncertainties, which could
cause actual results to differ from those contained in the forward looking statements, see "Risk Factors" in the Company's Annual Report on Form
10-K.
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